
July 2025                    Dear Parents and Students,


We hope this finds you well.  I’m sure everyone is looking 
forward to their well-deserved holiday. A big 
thank you for all your ongoing support this 
year!


Congratulations to all our exam 
dancers, 63 of  you!  All the results are in, 
and I’m pleased to report that we achieved 
a 100% pass rate. A big thank you to our 
teaching team for their extra time in 

preparing all the dancers. 


Workshops  -  Our holiday events are 
great fun, children make new friends & 
learn new skills. Late bookings 
welcome:) 


September is always a good time to 
add an extra dance style:  Enhance 

your skills and be more involved - why 
not try one of  our groovy movers & tap 
combo classes for ages 5+ - 3 x week 
trial just £15 plus a very generous 
discount & payment plan. 


Street & Contemporary Fusion - for 
ages 8-11. This is in addition to the 
current classes for 12-15 & 15+. On 
Wednesday evenings.


A few goodbyes and Good Luck to our 
seniors: Abi, Lily, and Lily, who fly the DAS 
nest after dancing with us for 15 years. 
We’ll miss you so much! Keep in touch. I’m 
pleased to welcome Abi to the Saturday 

teaching team! Now, Miss Abi! 

 


Stay up to date: PLEASE either like/
follow us on our social media and please 
share anything we post in relation to 
boosting classes.  Website  ~ Facebook 
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Welcome:


A big welcome to our new 
dancers who have joined us 
this term. I hope that you are 
all enjoying your lessons


Autumn term dates:


Monday 8th September -  
Saturday 6th December - Pre 
- Grades. Saturday 13th 
December Gd 1 upwards.


Saturday, 13th December: 
Party. More to follow.

We close for half  term from 
Sunday 27th October for a 
week


Fees: Autumn;


To avoid a late payment 
charge, all fees must reach 
us by no later than 
September 5th.  


New term; no need to  re-
enrol.


All dancers places are rolled 
over term to term. A full half  
a terms notice is required or 
the equivalent in fees is 
charged to cancel at this 
point. This policy is standard 
and clearly written into our 
enrolment forms T&C. 
Without a policy in place we 
cannot run reliable classes 
for all or secure qualified 
teachers.  Thank you.


http://www.danceartstudio.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Dance-Art-Studio-813649121988009/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
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